
PUBLIC NOTICE 

     Winter Weights Order 

 

 

The RM of Meota follows the winter weights orders issued by the Ministry of Highways.   

 

The Winter Weight season is now on in the RM of Meota and across the province. 

 

To stay informed on changes to winter weights orders please visit the Government 

Website https://www.saskatchewan.ca/truckingweights, the Highway Hotline 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/transportation/highways/highway-hotline or call 

the highway hotline at 5-1-1. 

 

You may also contact the RM of Meota CSO officer at (306) 892-0000 for inquiries on 

winter weights within the RM of Meota #468. 

https://www.saskatchewan.ca/truckingweights#utm_campaign=q2_2015&utm_medium=short&utm_source=%2Ftruckingweights
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/transportation/highways/highway-hotline

